
Because of the measures taken to limit the spread of the Corona virus, several exams at TU 
Delft have been postponed. As a result, some students may not be able to fulfil all 
programme obligations before the greenlight meeting takes place and a date for the final 
presentation is set.[1] 

To prevent unnecessary delays, the Board of Examiners has, with the consent of the relevant 
directors of studies, decided to permit students to have their greenlight meeting and their 
final presentation/MSc thesis defence as of 22 April 2020 under the following conditions: 

- A maximum of 10 uncompleted EC, if these exams could not take place due to Corona 
related measures. Please note that these courses are not exempted, but have to be passed 
at a later moment in order to receive the MSc diploma; 

 
- The student e-mails the Board of Examiners (BoardofExaminers-CEG@tudelft.nl and the 

MSc coordinator and/or the director of studies in cc) with the following information: 
* student name, 
* student number, 
* study programme, 
* the (maximum of) 10 EC for which the exam result has not been obtained due to 

postponement of the examinations, with proof of the postponement (e.g. links to               
Brightspace page or copy of emails) and 

* the dates of the greenlight meeting and the final presentation. 
 

- The diploma will not be issued until all components of the MSc programme have been 
completed. 

This decision will remain in force for the remainder of the academic year 2019-2020, up to 
and including 31 August 2020 and will be published on Brightspace and on the Rules and 
Regulations website on 22 April 2020. 

[1] See the Teaching and Examination Regulations for the MSc CE and AES 2019-2020 (art. 
25.7 of the Annex), Rules and Guidelines of the Board of Examiners CE and AES 2019-2020 
(art. 24, 1a and 1b), Rules and Guidelines of the Board of Examiners TIL 2019-2020 (art. 24, 
1a and 1b).  
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